
 
 

75TH ANNIVERSARY 
CELEBRATION 

of 
CHARTER SIGNING 

 
Sunday, February 9, 2025 

9:30 a.m. – Worship service 
 

After meeting in the home of Frank and Margaret Leaphart in late 1949, Good Shepherd Evangelical 
Lutheran Church was officially organized on February 5, 1950, with the signing of the charter by 65 
members.  Worship was held in the Carolina Children’s Home Chapel. 
 

We look forward to celebrating the 75th anniversary of this occasion on Sunday, February 9.  ALL 
MEMBERS are encouraged to attend and invite family and friends to join us for this occasion. Light 
refreshments will be served immediately following the service. 
 

Through a grant from the Good Shepherd Foundation, the 75th Anniversary Task Force is providing two 
items to commemorate this special time in the life of our congregation.  A booklet has been compiled 
giving a brief history of Good Shepherd and a specially designed vinyl sticker.  The booklet includes 
photographs taken by various members, with special attention and explanation of the stained glass 
windows.  The stickers can be used to expose GSLC to the community, welcoming everyone to join with 
us.  The booklet will be available for distribution this month and the stickers will be available later in the 
spring.  The booklets are ONE COPY PER HOUSEHOLD. And the stickers are ONE PER PERSON. 
 

As we continue to celebrate Good Shepherd’s 75th anniversary, watch for announcements of future 
events.  Already on the schedule are the following, so mark your calendars: 
 

Sunday, February 16, 9:30 a.m. worship service with former pastor and bishop Herman Yoos.  Be sure to 
be here to welcome him and hear him deliver our sermon that day! 
 

Sunday, April 27, 4:00 p.m. Spring Music Concert 
 

Sunday, September 14 – Homecoming Sunday with former pastor Ronald Feltman. 
 


